$eeizcommunimy

Airlink resumes serving meals and beverages on
domestic flights

From Wednesday, 27 October 2021, Airlink will start serving meals and drinks on domestic flights once again, following the
end of South Africa's Covid-19 bio-security regulations.

In addition to operating on the main Johannesburg - Cape Town route, Airlink operates domestic flights to Durban,
Pietermaritzburg, Ggeberha, East London, Mthatha, George, Polokwane, Kimberley, Upington, Bloemfontein, Sishen,
Hoedspruit, Skukuza and Nelspruit.

For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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